PUBLIC NOTICE

BUILDING BOARD OF APPEALS
GRAPEVINE, TEXAS

The Grapevine Building Board of Appeals Meeting for January 14,
2013 has been cancelled. The next Board of Building Board of
Appeals meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 11, 2013 at 6:00

/

Scott \@Tams
Development Services Director /
Building Official

This notice posted on December 18, 2012 at 5:00 pm.



